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NOTICE OF INTENTION TO AMEND THE  
CONFLICT OF INTEREST CODE OF THE 

RIVERSIDE COUNTY TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Riverside County Transportation 

Commission (the “Commission”) intends to amend its Conflict of Interest Code (the “Code”)  

pursuant to Government Code Section 87306. 

The Appendix of the Code designates those positions, members, officers, and 

consultants who make or participate in the making of decisions and are subject to the 

disclosure requirements of the Commission’s Code. The Commission’s proposed 

amendment includes a new positions that must be designated, revises disclosure 

categories, revise the titles of existing positions and delete titles of positions that have been 

abolished and/or positions that no longer make or participate in making governmental 

decisions. 

The proposed amended Code will be considered by the Board of 

Commissioners on November 13, 2024, at 9:30 a.m. at Riverside County Board Room, 

4080 Lemon Street, Riverside, California. Any interested person may be present and 

comment at the public meeting or may submit written comments concerning the proposed 

amendment.  Any comments or inquiries should be directed to the attention of  Lisa Mobley, 

Administrative Services Director/Clerk of the Board, Riverside County Transportation 

Commission, 4080 Lemon Street, 3rd Floor, Riverside, CA 92501; (951) 787-7141. Written 

comments must be submitted no later than November 13, 2024, at 9:30 a.m. 

The proposed amended Code may be reviewed at, and copies obtained from, 

the office of the Administrative Services Director/Clerk of the Board, during regular business 

hours. 


